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MAYOR'S OFFICE 

City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, B.C. V8W 1P6 

ATT: Mayor Lisa Helps 

Re: Checkout Bag Regulation Bylaw - City of Victoria Draft Bylaw 

Thank you for your letter of November 2, 2017 encouraging Council to consider 
single-use checkout bags Regulation Bylaw. 

Your letter was discussed at the Regular Meeting of Council held on November 
14, 2017. At the same meeting Council also reviewed the Capital Regional 
District's staff report and draft model bylaw for single use plastic bag ban. 

Please be advised that Council passed the following resolution at that meeting: 

"That Council direct staff to adapt the CRD Draft model bylaw for single-use 
plastic bag ban to Colwood and bring it forward for consideration." 

As a result of this direction, no action will be taken on the City of Victoria's draft 
bylaw to regular checkout bags. 

NOV 2 4 2017 
VICTORIA, B.C. 

Sincerely, 

COLWOOD CITY HALL Marcy Lalande 
3300 Wishart Road . ... .. . . . ... , 
Colwood, BC v9c 1R1 Administrative Assistant IV 
CONTACT 
Phone: 250 478 5999 
Fax: 250 478 7516 
mlalande@colwood.ca 

OFFICE HOURS: 
8:30 am -4:30 pm 
Monday - Friday 
except stat holidays 

Colwood.ca 


